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Autumn Term 

Wow what a fun packed term we have had.  

During the first half of the term the children enjoyed making lots of different crafts, such as 

autumn wreaths, paper hedgehogs and designing their own scarecrows. 

This term we welcomed Mrs Nash into the Wrap Around Care team; she is a great asset to 

the team and the children have enjoyed having her around.  

For the second half of the term, the children concentrated on making an amazing Christmas 

wonderland by creating snowmen, igloos, snowflakes, paper chains, door hangers and 

baubles.  

  

   

 

Reminders: 

Once again, please can we remind parents/carers that if your child/ren are not going to 

attend a Wrap Around session that you either phone/ email the office or cancel the session 

on the booking system. We are finding that we are spending a lot of time phoning parents or 

teachers to find out where children are and most of the time they have already been picked 

up.  

Also please be aware that if your child requires breakfast during the morning session, they 

need to be dropped off before 8.15 am, as this is the cut off point for serving breakfast.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask a member of staff at Wrap Around    

and we will do our best to answer these.  


